
 

 

 

 

 

Al Azhar University–Gaza 

Faculty of Applied Medical Sciences 

Deanship of Postgraduate Studies and Scientific Research 

 

Welcome to The First International Conference on Applied Medical Sciences 

 

Dear Colleagues 

The organizers, the Faculty of Applied Medical Sciences and the Deanship of 

Postgraduate Studies & Scientific Research, are pleased to announce that the First 

International Conference On Applied Medical Sciences (ICAMS) will take place 

from 18 to 19 November 2017 at Al Azhar University-Gaza, Palestine.  

http://www.alazhar.edu.ps/icams/index.asp 

On behalf of the Conference Organizers, we are delighted to invite you to attend and 

participate by submitting an abstract for oral or poster presentation at the ICAMS.  

Please notify that the Deadline of the Abstract submission is due September,15
th

  

2017. 

The ICAMS program will consist of plenary and keynote lectures, oral, poster, and 

videoconferencing sessions in which the scientists and researchers from Palestine, and 

other countries are welcome to participate.  

We would devote to overcome the deliberate policy of isolating our people and 

scientific institutions, and to involve the Palestinian researchers in contact with each 

other's and with the international researchers in their fields.  

The ICAMS is supposed to strengthen relationships and ties with other institutions 

and international scientists, and facilitates scientific joint research and visits. The 

conference intends to be an open forum and chance for presenting, discussing, sharing 

the latest experiences and exchange scientific findings, meanwhile bringing scientists 

together for solving special or general scientific dilemmas. 

http://www.alazhar.edu.ps/icams/index.asp


It is anticipated that such presentation and discussions will result in encouragements 

and improvements of scientific works and researches at the Palestinian universities, 

especially in the Gaza strip where people are trying to endure, recover and recuperate.  

We would be very pleased if you could forward this invitation to the colleagues at 

your University/ Faculty/ Department/ mailing list.  

On behalf of the ICAMS committees, we look forward to seeing you at Al Azhar 

University- Gaza, Palestine  

 

Sincerely Yours  

Dr. Nahed Ali Al Laham 

Chairman of the ICAMS Organizing Committee 

Al-Azhar University-Gaza 

P O Box 1277 Gaza, Palestine 

Email: icams@alazhar.edu.ps 

Mobile: +970 599 56 05 33 

Fax :+970 8  26 41 888 

 

 


